
 

 
 

 
Date:  08-12-2013             From:  Lt. Steve Knight 

(707) 268-3630 

 

             

Subject: Burglary                                                                                      Case:  201304081 

   
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

 On 08-10-2013, at approximately 7:00 p.m., the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a 

report of a burglary from South Fork High School. The Athletic Director reported that someone forced 

entry into the South Fork High School stadium press box between November 2012 and August 2013 and 

stole the amplifier, audio mixer, CD player, microphones and scoreboard control panel.  

  

 Anyone with information for the Sheriffs Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriffs Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriffs Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 
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Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 


